
                   RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY -  SARJAPUR 

 

 

Date: 21-11-2022 

Cir no.:041 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

We are happy to announce the launch of the new version of our learning 

platform, Ryan OS v2. Kindly note that the login ID will be the child’s admission 

number and OTP will be received on the primary phone number given to the 

school. 

Please find the steps attached to understand the procedure to login and use 

the app. 

Regards, 

RIA Sarjapur 

 


